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Welcome New Members

Upcoming Schedule
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New Locations

Special Thanks

Recent Donations

Future Speaker schedule

Welcome new members, Jim & Ginger Baum
of Milford

Welcome new business member, Peninsula
Financial Group, President, Michael Johnson,
also of Georgetown

UPCOMING SCHEDULE - Save these Dates!

Next meeting: Monday, September 12, 7:30 PM.
Lynn Lester (Brick Hotel) will be the featured
speaker and will share artifacts uncovered during
the Brick’s renovation.

Foodie Festival — September 25, Karl Haller &
Dawn Johnson will be giving tours of the Old
Court House, The Circle, and Brick Hotel

October 3 — New Members Welcome Dinner,
6:30 pm. Main entrée and beverage will be
provided; please bring a covered dish and $5 to
cover expenses. Please RSVP at G669 00%by
September 29. Elections will also be held. 86%; o

October 28 — Nutter Marvel’s Haunted History
Tour - 7 pm

November 27 — Afternoon Tea 2-3:30 pm

**More Details To Follow**

PRAYERS, GET WELL WISHES & SYMPATHY

Prayers and get well wishes are extended to a number
of our members who have been, and some still are,
under the weather. They include Joan Messick, Wes &
Debbie Jones, Richard Behrens, Frank Frey, Mike
Willing, Joe Smith, Quentin Dolecek and Nelson
Warren.

Sympathy is extended to Bill Cheyney on the loss of
his wife, Pat.

We also include those who are ill or struggling that we
aren’t aware of. If you know of someone who needs
our prayers and well wishes, please let Rosalie Walls
know so that they can be included in the next
newsletter.

SPECIAL THANKS TO:

*Members of the Sussex Amateur Radio Association,
Pastor John Marvel, and members of his Georgetown
Community Bible Church, Lope Headley, and Robert
Horsey for their extended efforts in keeping the grass
mowed in between rain at the museum complex.
Thanks Guy’s!

*Donna Koskey for cleaning the gift shop & washing
the curtains!

*All volunteer docents for manning the old court
house & gift shop!

*Hank Engberg for taking care of the recycling!

RECENT DONATIONS
An old NCR cash register for the Gas Station by Carol Prange.
The highest denomination is $2.00!
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A doll carriage and wicker bassinet by John & Lorraine
Reynolds.
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Photos, newspaper clippings and period clothing by Ray & Mollie
Rust.
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A photo of the Georgetown Train Station by Karl Haller.
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Greeting cards - Nancy Simpson
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Dennis Hall — Made and donated donation boxes for all of the
buildings at the museum and old courthouse.




- SPOTLIGHT

\

The spotlight this month is on Karl
Haller not only for his untiring efforts
in making the Old Courthouse, Circle,
and Brick Hotel tours a “must see” for
both locals and out-of-towners, but also
for coordinating the Georgetown
Historical Society’s Speaker Schedule!
(see schedule below)

Hat’s off to Karl!

Florida

NEW LOCATIONS - Best of Luck to the
following on their recent moves:

Ray & Mollie Rust from Georgetown to
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Jukebox Jim from Dover to Harrington

ADS: Sorry, there are no Advertisements this
month due to lack of space.

A Pictoral Chronology of the Georgetown Train Station ~ Thanks to Karl Haller for donating the
second picture — do you remember when this was a gym?!

Around 1912

May 7, 2011

Calendar of Events — All will be held at the Marvel Museum at 7:30 pm unless otherwise indicated

Date

Speaker/Event

Topic

September 12, 2011

Lynn Lester, Proprietress/Brick Hotel

Artifacts discovered during the
Brick’s renovation

October 3, 2011, 6:30 pm

New Members Welcome Dinner®S™*=syecst Everett Hart — Laurel DE

Elections

Jew’s Harp performance

November 7, 2011

Dr. Peter B. Mires — University of DE

Antebellum mansions in the
former confederate states

December 5, 2011

Historical Society Christmas Party

No Guest Speaker

January 2, 2012

Garth Hoffman, local docent

Impressive features and facets of
the historical buildings
surrounding the Circle

February 6, 2012

Keith Short, local railroad
memorabilia collector, Seaford DE

Will present and discuss railroad
memorabilia

March 5, 2012

Harry Rutledge, descendant of Edward
Rutledge, declaration of independence

signer

“Rutledge Brothers — Planters to
Patriots”

April 2, 2012 Historical Society Annual Membership | No Guest Speaker
Drive Meeting
May 7, 2011 Brian Cannon, Lead Interpreter, New | The New Castle Courthouse’s

Castle Courthouse Museum

significance in Delaware History.
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MEMBERS---—--MEMBERS----—---MEMBERS--—~-MEMBERS

It is a new year, and we are looking for some new members to fill
these chairs: |

The only requirements are, people who are interested in preserving
our histery for the present and for the future. Talk to your friends,
neighbors, and relatives. Give them this form to fill out and return
with check, cash, or money order, (but not their first born.) Please
make copies if you need extras, or call Rosalie at 855-9660 and I will
be glad to mail you more. Tell them we have many interesting
programs with featured speakers, friendly dinners, and delicious
refreshments, 50000000000000000000000000, what more could you
ask for? Membership dués at this time, subject to change at any
moment are: $20.00 /ndividual ___ $25.00 Family (Includes
children to age 18) $50.00____ Business Patron, or $200.00___ Life
Member, (one time payment,)

NAME ADDRESS
TOWN _ STATE Z1P CODE
TELEPHONE(__ ) E-mail

(Please check the one that applies, detach and mail payable to:
Georgetown Historical Society, 510 South Bedford St, Georgetown,
De 19947)



